
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

To all our members,  

In this most difficult of years, myself 

and the Board of Trustees wish you and 

your families, whatever your belief 

system, the very best of the festive 

season. Most religions subscribe to The 

Golden Rule as listed here and we can 

all agree with this so whatever you do 

this Christmas, Be Safe, Be Well and Be 

Kind,  

With love to you all,  

Margaret Carter and the Board of 

Trustees.  

This news bulletin comes to you as a 

Christmas edition and a review of the 

year.  It seems a very long time ago in 

March when it became obvious, we had 

to close the office and lockdown began.  

As a pandemic was so out of the 

ordinary no-one envisaged us being in 

the situation we are in today.  At first, we were all a bit stunned then gradually we began to 

look for things we could do and it’s heartening to see how WI’s have adapted to the situation 

and kept in contact with members and you will find attached a summary of what the 

Federation has done in 2020.  The greatest concern for myself and Board of Trustees has 

been how we can engage the members who have or had no experience of virtual meetings or 

using the internet widely.  We sent out email news bulletins weekly until September then 

moved them to fortnightly editions.  Everyone we had an email address for has been getting 

contact from the Federation on a regular basis.  As time has gone on, more and more 

members have given us email details and we have updated our records on a regular basis.   
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For those of you with no digital 

contact we have talked to committee 

members who stayed in contact by 

telephone, some have been able to 

print out the bulletin – not an easy 

feat when some of them ran into 17 

pages.!! For those of you who haven’t 

had the contact with the Federation 

you are missing out on things that 

could help alleviate the tediousness 

of covid restrictions.  Maybe you 

have family members who 

could help you get an email 

address, show you how to use 

zoom or develop a Facebook 

account?  If this is not possible – if 

you don’t have the internet perhaps 

your family could help by 

downloading and printing you a copy 

of the bulletin – each edition is put 

on our web page on the NFWI 

website along with other Federation 

updates.  If there is anything, we can 

do to help you access the Federation 

digitally please let us know.  

Hopefully we will beable to meet in 

person sometime in the Spring.  

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

Denman At Home. 

https://www.denman.org.uk/calendar/   

Denman are now offering e-vouchers, these gifts 

will give you access to the online adventures from the comfort of your home.  From cookery 

courses, craft demos, to history lessons and fun activities for all the family. Here’s a sample 

of the courses available over the festive period – why not ask for a gift voucher for Christmas 

for the coming week.  Denman At Home Gift Experience 

https://denman.bookinglive.com/book/add/p/2776 
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All members are invited to participate in this competition.  We would like you to submit a 

photograph which shows us an aspect of ‘Life in Lockdown’.  We hope to make a printed 

display of these photographs at the Spring Council Meeting next April.  If we have to have a 

virtual meeting then the photographs will be made into a video presentation to be shown 

during the meeting.  Please accompany your photograph with an explanation – not exceeding 

3 sentences, your name and your WI.  The photograph must have been taken between March 

15th 2020 and February 15th 2021.  Photos to reach the Federation office by 

February 15th 2021 - Great prizes for the winners. 

Federation Dates for your Diary –  

Date & Time Event ID/ Password  

Tues 15th 

December 7pm  

The Joys or Otherwise of the Festive Season by Judy 

Theobald.  A light-hearted look at this time of year 

covering everything from nativity plays, fairy lights 

to tips on how not to cook the Christmas turkey. 

851 5446 7700 

488 313  

Tues 22nd 

December 7pm 

Mince Pies and Members - festive gathering for any 

member across the Federation. 

822 5730 8797 

636 661 

Thurs 28th 

January 21 7pm 

Cookery Demonstration (Vegetarian for Life) A 

lovely three course meal. 

867 9181 1224 

vegetarian  

Thurs 25th Feb 

2021 7pm  

The Life and Loves of the Taxi Driver Poet – By 

James Haddow who performs original, light-hearted 

comic poems (like Pam Ayres does) interwoven with 

a narrative based on encounters he has with people 

(and life) and how they have inspired his poems.  

811 2610 0142 

932304 

Thurs 25th March 

2021 7pm  

Flower Arranging by Susan Elsdon demonstration 

with a spring theme and make a couple of designs 

and talk about seasonal flowers.  

874 0252 9298 

922786 

April 10th 2021  Spring Council/Social Meeting – Annual Meeting Details to Follow  

CRAFT DEMONSTRATIONS  

Sat Dec 12th 

10.30am  

Christmas Wrapping with a Twist  
 

813 5842 5935 
wrapping  

Sat Jan 9th   21 
10.30am 

Archive Tags   818 3298 0331 
archive 

Sat Feb 6th 2021 
10.30am  

Valentine Tokens  816 0790 7881  
valentine 

Sat March 6th 21 
10.30am  

Easter Crafts  885 6437 7125 
easter 

Sat May 1st 2020 
10.30am 

Faux Enamelling  870 5685 9801 
enamel 

Sat June 5th 2020 Paper Roses  
 

841 2831 2909 
paperroses 



 

 

 

 

Read and Rhyme –  

News from our WI’s 

 

 

 

 

 

Shirley Raad from Bowes Belles spent a very creative 

session creating edible 

decorations for her grandchildren after participating in the 

federation craft morning.  

To celebrate their 90th birthday Cleadon WI Had a special 

edition of their regular newsletter to members. The whole 

publication was 1930’s themed and had this very distinctive 

cover.   A fantastic 

donation from 

Whickham Village 

Belles WI to the 

food bank. Terrific 

effort ladies.  

 



 

 

 

Gilpin WI had a virtual raffle, winners were Ruth Hedley, 

June French, Margaret Sinclair and Karen Gorman.  They 

would like to wish Merry Christmas to all our members, they 

hope we take care and are looking forward to receiving their 

vaccine! 

 

Fulwell have supported two local 

charities by sending every member 

a St Benedict’s Hospice calendar 

and a Christmas card from Grace House. Also included in the 

package was a raffle ticket to win one of three £20 M and S 

vouchers.  

 

Seated Zumbacise Zoom workouts are taking on a festive 

feel on Tuesdays @ 10.00am throughout December. We will be working out to some of our 

favourite Christmas tracks as well as some of the usual favourites.  

Santa hats and a bit of bling optional  

Meeting ID: 313 006 8528 

Passcode: 017697 

 

 

Remember to tune into 

On Nova Radio North East, Sundays 2-4, where Julie 

Pendleton talks to Margaret Carter and always has a variety 

of interesting guests 

 

Resolutions Reminder  

Get your choice of potential resolutions into the federation by January 18th 2021.  All details 

in the latest edition of WI Life.   

Count me in Survey  

Please make sure you complete your survey and return to National before   Sunday 31st 

January 2021. The form was in last month’s WI life or you can complete it online. 

thewi.org.uk/countmein.  This is a survey of all members to get an upto date picture of the 

membership. 

 

 

 

https://www.thewi.org.uk/countmein


 

 

 

Very few of us will have our traditional Christmas this year, this is a really interesting 

article that outlines that different isn’t necessarily bad.  

 

 



 

 

 

Although we might all come together to celebrate Christmas, there are lots of different 

traditions across the world. Read below to get an idea of the rich traditions across the world. 

 

 

    



 

   

  

 

Need a rest from Turkey? Try this lovely warming casserole for the dark days of winter.  

 

 

  



 

 

 

Puzzle 

We hope you enjoyed this special edition, we 

hope you have a fantastic Christmas, the next 

letter will be week commencing 4th January 

2021.  See you in the new year.  

 

Best Wishes  

 

Margaret Carter - Chairman - Tyne and Wear 

South Fed of WI’s 

Office number and email 0191 5845814 

twsfwi@btconnect.com 

Margaret Carter 0191 4165269, 07718 231984 

macarter1@hotmail.co.uk 

       

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=nUJV-9wvdB8 
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